
Office of the Mayor

Town of Malabar, Florida


30 September 2023


Dear Residents of Melbourne Beach,


I am writing to you today with great enthusiasm and wholehearted support for Vice Mayor Joyce 
D. Barton's candidacy for the position of Mayor of Melbourne Beach. As Mayor of Malabar and a 
fellow member of the Board of Directors for the Space Coast League of Cities, I have had the 
privilege of working closely with Vice Mayor Barton for the past three years, and I can 
confidently say that she is an exceptional leader who possesses all the qualities necessary to 
excel in this role.


Throughout our time serving together on various committees and projects within the Space 
Coast League of Cities, Joyce has consistently demonstrated her dedication, knowledge, and 
commitment to public service. Her ability to navigate complex issues while keeping residents' 
interests at heart is truly commendable. She possesses a unique combination of strong 
leadership skills, strategic thinking, and a genuine passion for improving our communities.


Joyce's unwavering dedication to fostering collaboration among different municipalities has 
been instrumental in advancing regional initiatives that benefit all cities along the Space Coast. 
Her experience on both local and regional levels equips her with invaluable insights into the 
challenges faced by municipalities and allows her to effectively advocate for policies that 
promote growth, sustainability, and quality-of-life improvements.


Moreover, Vice Mayor Barton's approachability and attentiveness make her an outstanding 
representative for our community. She takes the time to listen to constituents' concerns, 
ensuring their voices are heard when making important decisions. Joyce brings people together 
through open dialogue, encouraging active participation from all stakeholders while maintaining 
transparency throughout her decision-making process.


In addition to her extensive involvement in local government affairs, Joyce also actively engages 
in numerous community organizations dedicated to enhancing education opportunities for 
children and supporting local businesses. Her commitment extends far beyond political office as 
she consistently seeks ways to uplift those around her.


It is without hesitation that I endorse Vice Mayor Joyce D. Barton as your next mayor. With her 
proven track record as a dedicated public servant and her unwavering commitment to the 
betterment of our communities, I am confident that she will lead Melbourne Beach with integrity, 
compassion, and forward-thinking vision.


I kindly request that you join me in supporting Joyce D. Barton's campaign for Mayor of 
Melbourne Beach on November 7th. Together, let us look towards a future marked by progress, 
unity, and prosperity under her capable leadership.


Sincerely,


Mayor Patrick T. Reilly

Town of Malabar, Florida


